CCF Success Story 2007

The success story for Personal Counseling Service (PCS) is multifaceted.  I will begin by telling you what we had and what the CCF TA grant and our consultant has done to build capacity and improve our lives.

1. Our website was very difficult to navigate, was not user friendly and it contained some old or outdated information.  As a mental health provider we want our first impressions to be calming and peaceful.  Basically, entering the website from our web address took you to a button that read, Click Here to Enter.  Once in the website there was no flow of information.  Even for me as the executive director I would sometime go to a link and not know how I got there.  In other situations, I would search for specific information but not know where to start to get it.

The great news is that we had an excellent consultant, Leigh Drake.  She created a new website that is immediately pleasant and calming.  Additionally, the site has an excellent flow of information.  It is not overwhelming to view or to use, very simple while being very functional.  We have received numerous positive comments internally and externally about our new website.
2. Our databases were very sad.  I was using Microsoft Excel to track and maintain donor lists, volunteer hours and events.  It worked but I was very limited in reporting capabilities.  Also, our intake database was also a piecemeal system and the front office was writing all of the client information such as demographics, insurance, etc.  A copy would have to be made to the insurance coordinator to verify benefits and the therapist to add to the client’s chart.  We killed many trees thanks to this process.  
Once again, thanks to the CCF TA grant and our consultant we have state-of-the-art databases.  Leigh Drake built these databases based on our particular needs.  I have been using the Donor/Volunteer/Event database and it’s a breeze.  The system calculates the totals and shows the percentages based on the goals.  The intake system is on the “C” drive in Access for the front office, insurance and therapist to all access.  Now, only the front office needs to make a copy for the client’s chart.   Our productivity has increased by at least 40%.  We would have never been able to afford the quality technical assistance without this grant.  CCF has not only made PCS more efficient and more productive but it has helped our overall attitudes.  You are probably asking how could the CCF grant and the TA help staff attitudes.  Well, considering we were duplicating efforts, taking more steps than necessary and had no one with the expertise to assist; our attitudes have become more positive.  When people have the right tools it always makes their work and lives easier.
Many blessings to CCF and all those involved with the process.  Personal Counseling Service has become a better place thanks to CCF.  Even our clients have made comments about the processes.
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